

APRIL 7, 2024 5K



Dear Valued Sponsor:

You might have noticed that I didn't come knocking on your door asking for your sponsor donation for the annual Homecoming 5K this past summer. The reason was that, for reasons of their own, Fat Head's decided not to participate as the host. I thought the race was a huge success and raised much-needed scholarship money, but their decision was accepted. The sponsor funds you helped raise for the 2022 5K went to some deserving young people who are now in college. Thank you.

Now I am helping to organize a new 5K race to be held on April 7, 2024 beginning and ending at Springvale Golf Course. This new effort will be under the auspices of the North Olmsted Community Council with the cooperation of the North Olmsted Kiwanis Club. I am secretary of both organizations, so wear both hats.

The arrangements we've made are these: The money generated from the entry fees will go to North Olmsted Community Council and the Animal Rescue Fund (ARF). The funds generated through your sponsorship will go directly into the Kiwanis Scholarship Foundation. In other words, not one dollar of your contribution will go to support the race itself, but will provide some money for kids going to college and will be awarded to them in May 2024 at the Senior Honors Night at NOHS.

As in the past, I will set aside a T-shirt for you as a way to say thank you for helping. If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me at: kenneuzil7@gmail.com.

Thanks in advance for your continued support,

Ken Neuzil Secretary North Olmsted Kiwanis Club Secretary North Olmsted Community Council 27553 Blossom Blvd. North Olmsted. Ohio